
Bloomington Spinners and Weavers
April 2016 Newsletter

Next Meeting:  Monday 18 April

April refreshments will be provided by Rose Ann Thurston.

Our April meeting is the STASH AUCTION — time to clean our your yarn and fiber 
stash.  And don’t forget your spinning and weaving equipment.  Remember, the auction 
is open to those who are not members of the Guild so invite your friends to come along 
to this fun meeting.  

The doors will open at 6:15 PM for those bringing things to sell so you will have time to 
place your sale items on the table.  The “Buy It Now” portion of the sale will be first, 
beginning at 6:45 PM, and the auction will begin promptly at 7:00 PM.  See the attached 
information for details about the auction.

Upcoming in June is our first annual one day retreat in Brown County.  It will be held on 
Saturday, 18 June at the Brown County Library.  We will also visit the History Center in 
the afternoon and have a chance to see their antique spinning wheels.  The cost is $10 
per person.  We will begin collecting funds at the April meeting.

The May meeting will be the election of officers.  If you are interested in serving as 
librarian, secretary, or newsletter coordinator, please contact either Linda Gardner or 
Gail Hill.  Please bring your show and tell to the May meeting.  We plan to have plenty 
of time to talk about our winter projects and our plans for summer knitting, weaving, and 
spinning.
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